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Comments: This comment is on the proposed Oak Knoll Grazing Project. Cattle on the East Beaver Allotment

have been documented degrading Coho Critical Habitat both directly by trampling streambanks and indirectly by

removing shade cover over streams upstream. The FS has the authority to close allotments when they are

degrading resources. It also has the authority to lower the number of livestock and require the rancher to do

certain mitigation. And it has the authority to change seasonal use. This allotment should not be reauthorized and

if it is, the FS must conduct an EIS because the damage is already well documented. Please close the Allotment

in order to end these impacts and to help restore Klamath River Coho.


